
October 2024 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGEUPCOMING
EVENTS

Oct 1 & 2 - Picture Days
Oct 4 - POWER Assembly 2:15
Oct 9th- DQ Lunch (if
purchased)
Oct 11 -No School
Oct 14 - No School
(Thanksgiving)
Oct 16 - Parent Council 6pm
Oct 19 - Fright Night at the
Museum
Oct 21-24 - Book Fair
Oct 22nd-Hot Lunch (if
purchased)
Oct 25 - No School
Oct 31 - Halloween
              - November Hot Lunch  
                  Orders Due

Coming Up....
Nov 5 &6 - Parent Teacher
Meetings
Nov 7 - Remembrance Day
Ceremony
Nov 8-11 - Fall Break
Nov 29 - No School

Dear Parents,
As we wrap up our first month of school, I want to take a moment to
reflect on all that we've accomplished together. We are thrilled to
welcome 22 new students and three new staff members to our school
this September. Please join me in welcoming Sara Hileman to our
Grade 2 team, Chantelle Marais to our Educational Assistant team,
and Esther Walkey as our new Family School Wellness Worker. We’re
excited to have them join our community!
September has been all about establishing routines, building
relationships, and diving into our lessons. We successfully conducted
our first fire drill, celebrated Terry Fox Day, and recognized Orange
Shirt Day. Looking ahead, we will soon welcome Indigenous artist
Mackenzie Brown, who has created artwork for our outdoor classroom
and share the stories behind her work. We also have our first Power
Award assembly, an Earth Rangers presentation, and our Halloween
parade on the 31st to look forward to!
The weather this past month has brought chilly mornings and
unexpectedly warm afternoons. To ensure our children are
comfortable during recess, please dress them appropriately for the
varying temperatures. While mornings have dipped to around 0
degrees Celsius, afternoons have reached as high as 27 degrees
Celsius. We go outdoors for recess whenever possible, only staying
inside during steady rain or when temperatures drop below -22
degrees Celsius. Fresh air and physical activity are vital for our
students’ well-being!
Our School Council held its first meeting of the year, and I want to
thank everyone who attended. Your support is crucial for our
students' success and enhances our school community. If you’re
interested in getting involved, please join us for our next meeting on
October 16th at 6:00 PM at Jessie Duncan. We would love to see more
parents join this wonderful group!
Thank you for your continued support, and 
here’s to a fantastic school year ahead!
Sincerely,
Kory Sholdice
Principal



We would like to extend our heartfelt
gratitude to our Educational Assistants,
Custodians, and Teachers. Your
unwavering dedication and tireless efforts
are the pillars that support our
educational community. Educational
Assistants, your compassion and
patience help guide and nurture our
students every day. Custodians, your hard
work ensures that our learning
environment is clean, safe, and conducive
to education. Teachers, your passion for
teaching and commitment to your
students inspire and shape the minds of
the future. Together, you create a
supportive and thriving environment
where everyone can succeed. Thank you
for all that you do.

Oct 1st
EA Appreciation Day
Oct 2nd
Custodian Appreciation Day
Oct 5th
World Teacher Day

Lost and Found
Did you know there's a whopping
99% chance we can reunite your
kiddo with their lost treasures if

they've got at least their initials on
them? Talk about a personalized

superhero move!



TOGETHER WE
RAISED

$625.00 FOR
THE TERRY

FOX
FOUNDATION



21-24
OCTOBER 2024

Check Out Our Website!

AUTUMN
BOOK
FAIR

HTTPS://BOOKFAIRS.SCHOLASTIC.CA/BF/JESSIEDUNCANELEMSCHOOL1

https://bookfairs.scholastic.ca/bf/jessieduncanelemschool1
https://bookfairs.scholastic.ca/bf/jessieduncanelemschool1





